
Tuesday, May 20, 2025 

Announcements 

Faculty Section 

 

 

 

 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) 
requesting to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or 
delivery by any restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber 
Eats, Grub Hub, etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of 
Sierra Vista High School.  Please make sure you have all 
of your school/athletic items/materials needed for the 
school day before leaving the house.  Thank you for your 
support. 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Hey Dons:  Are you interested in joining the Girls 
Volleyball team next season?  Tryouts will be held 
Wednesday, May 21st, and Thursday, May 22nd, from 
3:45pm to 6:00pm in the Gym.  Whether you’re new to the 
sport or have experience, all skill levels are welcome!  
Come ready with a positive attitude and a willingness to 
work hard - we’d love to have you be part of our amazing 
program!  Remember, you must be athletically cleared to 
participate in tryouts.  If you have any questions, stop by 
and see Coach Sunabe! 

Group A 

has duty this week 


